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1. In November, we had 5366 views of the website, almost double the 2804 views in

October. The highest number of page views in the last 30 days were:

● Our Meeting

● Script and Slides

● Home Page / Archives

● Latest News

● The SMR Service Schedule

Supported SMR members requesting postings for meetings, resources, and events on the

ACA Morning site.

In service,

Conrad

1


